
 

 

October 7, 2019 

 
Mark Chapman 
Free Our Info, NFP 
Via email: 68127-52286405@requests.muckrock.com 
 
Dear Mark Chapman, 
 
On behalf of the City of Chicago Department of Family and Support Services, I am responding to 
your Freedom of Information Act (“FOIA”) request received January 24, 2019, requesting the 
following information:   
 

5 years worth of records:  

 Name 

 Email address 

 Title 

 Name of immediate superior 

 Email address of immediate superior 

 Direct reports (if applicable) 

Attached you will find a sample employee staffing report from 2015, which can be run for 2016, 
2017, 2018, and 2019 as well. Please review the attached information and let me know if it will 
address your needs.  
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Beth Berendsen 
Policy Analyst, Chicago Department of Family & Support Services 
FSSFOIA@cityofchicago.org 
 


